
Submitter: California Spencer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

Please vote no on this measure!  

 

Oregon is one of the highest taxed states. Families are already struggling with 

housing, energy bills, and food costs. We don’t need huge increases in taxes on 

transportation. This will be detrimental to low income households!  


